	[image: image1.wmf]
CITY COUNCIL RESEARCH DIVISION

LEGISLATIVE SUMMARY



	JEFFREY R. CLEMENTS
Chief of Research
(904) 630-1377
	
	117 West Duval Street

City Hall, Suite 425

Jacksonville, FL  32202

FAX (904) 630-3403



Bill Type and Number: Ordinance 2015-334
Introducer/Sponsor(s): Council Member Schellenberg
Date of Introduction: May 12, 2015
Committee(s) of Reference: F
Date of Analysis: May 14, 2015
Type of Action: Approving independent auditor engagement agreement; approving professional fees
Bill Summary: The bill authorizes an agreement between the City and Carr, Riggs and Ingram, LLC for the firm to serve as the City’s independent auditor for the next 3 years and approves the professional services fees for each of those years. The Council President and Finance Committee Chair are authorized to execute the agreement.
Background Information: The City Council recently issued an RFP for independent audit services. The responding firms were ranked and Carr, Riggs and Ingram was chosen as the top ranked firm. The contract will be for a term of 3 years with 2 additional one year renewal options. The audit fee will be $275,000 for the FY14-15 audit, $285,000 for FY15-16 and $295,000 for FY16-17.
Policy Impact Area: Independent auditor contract
Fiscal Impact: The audit fee will be $275,000 for the FY14-15 audit, $285,000 for FY15-16 and $295,000 for FY16-17.
Analyst: Clements
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